CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: 3/20/06

uilding TO:  Jane Leslie, Clerk’s Office

Department RE:  2086/2210 Crooks Rd.

Kelly M. Winters — Deputy Director l_,_ Liquor License Application

Per your request, we have reviewed the application for the Class C License ownership
transfer for the business located at 2086/2210 Crooks Rd., Rochester Hills. The
business currently located aft this address is known as Toscani Grill. Under new
ownership, the new business is proposed to open as Taco Loco Cantina & Grill.

In reviewing the application, it is noted that the owner of the new proposed business
anticipates several changes to the interior of the building and equipment that will require
permits and inspections. Any concerns the Building Department may have about the
business can be addressed at that time during the normal inspection process. Any
questions the new owner may have regarding permits requirements may be directed to
this Department.

Therefore, based on the above information, please be advised that the Building
Department has no objection to the Class C License application or the transfer of
ownership as outlined.



